
In regards to bill HB 1151  . I feel that we will lose a lot people from the outdoors. We are taking away  

opportunity from the young kids and the handicapped .  We need to give everyone a fair chance to 

enjoy what the outdoors has to offer. And get as much interest from the younger generation as we can. 

So I 100 % support bill HB 1151. Thanks for your time Troy Cooper. 


